

Minutes Wednesday April 22nd 2015 at Picnic Area at 11a.m.

Kath was pleased to accept a donation of £50

2. Minutes of last meeting March 17th 2015 prop Margaret and seconded by Lynne

3. Matters arising. In the minutes there was a request for 600 geraniums, for Richard. Margaret has ordered 200 petunias. Richard will be doing begonias as well so Margaret and Richard are to confer. Hebes to be considered for planting in the beds at Hopton Drive and Avenue in the autumn.

4. Financial Report

Alison reported that we have had an expenditure of £91.39 - Garden Trail £31.56 - Plants £29.96 - Feed £5.75 - Advertising £ 9.12 - Miscellaneous £15.00.

An income of £150.00 - Donation

Shaun will need paying for the gates but not just yet - as he did make them a while ago now.

Alison is waiting for an invoice for 4 barrels - £382.56, one in use by telephone box, 3 in her garage Three new barrels 2 Elmwood Close. 1 at fish shop Lynne will list a Watering rota. Wooden ones will at hairdressers. We perhaps should using bigger tubs at bus stop and using the barrels there to replace the wooden ones everywhere else.

5. New Gates to Recreation Ground. The gates are now ready. John B to liaise with Shaun

6. Report Calendar 2016. The Co-op has been booked for Saturday Dec 5 th. Kath has been round to sponsors 8 definite

7. Yorkshire in Bloom Spring Judging Feedback.

16th May Spring Judging Comments will be sent to entrants

Date for Summer Judging July 8th at 10.30am Meeting at St John's with Judges Ms Beatrice Myers and Mr Jack Mears- Lynne to be timekeeper in summer.

8. Planting Dates for Summer 2015.

Mangers at Croft House plants to be ordered for May 6th. Will be delivered to Croft House. Kath to ring to order, Team to help with planting.

Circle Beds end of May. Sue Tricia and Gail to plant Hopton Drive and Avenue beds

Choice of Perennials to plant in the border. Roger, Margaret, Chris and Sue to choose from list.

Wednesday 27th May to plant circles in Rose garden.

Planting walls at Cricket Club. Chris to contact Paul and Tracey.

9. Garden Trail John is OK to open his garden. We need more gardens to open.

10. Round the Team. Sharing information and queries.

Lynne says to take daffodils out behind Croft House next Wednesday. Roger says all will need to come out. Gail requested an archway up at the small entrance to the Rec. Water but suggested off the pod. Trellis for Preschool Kath and Chris will go to get one from Earnshaw.

James poor water pressure. Contact water board. James has donated his old pressure washer. Kath thanked him

11. Trip to Harrogate Flower Show, Tricia is still collecting names

12. AOB Servicing both mower and strimmer was £84 and Steve donated free of charge. Chris to write thank you letter.

Roger has Northern fruit group membership details and three passes for pruning course..

We are to make a Bug hotel with Preschool on May 13th, Other dates are Wed June 10th and Wed July 8th

Roger asked us to confirm that we wanted working photos for the introduction to the calendar and for the web site.

Date of next meeting will be Wednesday May 20th at 11.30 at the Meeting Room in St John's